
From: Moira Drake [mailto:explorerdrake@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2014 11:27 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Stop the development of West Hayden Island! 
  
  
Last year, after five years of public process, the Portland Planning and Sustainability 
Commission told us that it would not allow the Port of Portland to annex and rezone 300 acres 
of West Hayden Island for industrial development unless the Port completely mitigated for 
impacts to the environment and the local community in a way that resulted in a net increase in 
ecosystem function. The Port of Portland refused to agree to these terms and withdrew its 
annexation application. That should have been the end of the story! 
  
Why are you suddenly doing an about-face and allowing this?! Do your public promises mean 
nothing? You should be ashamed of yourselves for your lack of integrity! Sustainability 
Commission? Only if you’re talking about sustaining your own selfish interests! 
  
Shame on you! 
Moira Drake 
7065 SW Garden Home Rd, #62, Portland, OR, 97223 


